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February 8, 2012

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 08-103
Public Service Company of New Hampshire
Investigation ofMerrimack Scrubber Project
Correction to Jacobs Consultancy Report Filing

Dear Ms. lowland:

On January 20, 2012, Staff filed the following reports in the above -captioned docket: a confidential and
a public version of a “Due Diligence” report and three quarterly reports prepared by Jacobs Consultancy,
Inc. in connection with their review of the installation of the Scrubber technology at Merrimack Station.
The filing included a quarterly report for the period ending July 1, 2011.

It has come to our attention that the contents of page 92 of the filing (page 12 of the July 1, 2011 quarterly
report) was inadvertently redacted. Enclosed you will find an unredacted copy of that page.

I certify that a copy of this letter and the attachment will be served by email on the parties to this docket
when this letter is filed with the Commission. Please let me know ifyou have any questions.

Sincerely,

Suzanne G. Amidon, Esq.
StaffAttorney
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